From: Ashley Smith
To: M25 Junction 10

Subject: FW: M25 Junction 10 DCO Application

Date: 28 June 2019 11:31:18

Attachments: Adequacy of Consultation Request.pdf

Dear Liam,

Thank you for your emails, The Royal Borough has concluded that the development is a significant distance from the Borough and is unlikely to have a significant impact upon it, as such the Borough is not intending at this time to be part of the examination or make representations on the matter.

Kind regards

Ashley

Ashley Smith MRTPI
Deputy Head of Planning
Place Directorate
Royal Borough of Windsor & Maidenhead
Town Hall, St Ives Road, Maidenhead SL6 1RF
01628 796954

Website: www.rbwm.gov.uk
Follow us on Twitter: @RBWM

Like us on Facebook

From: Planning Appeals
Sent: 28 June 2019 11:19

To: Ashley Smith <Ashley.Smith@RBWM.gov.uk>; Jenifer Jackson

<Jenifer.Jackson@RBWM.gov.uk>; Sharon Pope <Sharon.Pope@RBWM.gov.uk>

Subject: FW: M25 Junction 10 DCO Application

Hi

Please see email below and attachment. Ashley I know you replied to Natasha, I'm not sure whether anyone replied to the Planning Inspectorate?

Kind regards

Lakhy

From: planning <<u>planning@RBWM.gov.uk</u>>

Sent: 28 June 2019 11:06

To: Planning Appeals < Planning. Appeals @RBWM.gov.uk >

Subject: FW: M25 Junction 10 DCO Application

From: M25 Junction 10 < M25 Junction 10@planninginspectorate.gov.uk >

Sent: 28 June 2019 10:42

Cc: M25 Junction 10 < M25 Junction10@planninginspectorate.gov.uk >

Subject: M25 Junction 10 DCO Application

Caution: External email. Think before clicking links or opening attachments.

Dear Sir / Madam

Please see attached a letter I originally sent to you on Wednesday 19 June 2019, please can I encourage you to respond by **Wednesday 3 July 2019** as set out in the letter.

Many thanks, Liam

Liam Fedden Case Officer National Infrastructure Planning

The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, Temple Quay, Bristol BS1

6PN

Direct Line: 0303 444 5966 Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Email: liam.fedden@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National

Infrastructure Planning)

Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The

Planning Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice.

Please view our <u>Privacy Notice</u> before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.

This message is personal to and intended for the exclusive use of the named addressee only. It may contain material protected by legal or other privilege (laws restricting its use). If this message reaches you in error we apologise – in which case we request that you do not save it, print it, forward it, act on it, or tell anyone anything about it. All emails received and sent by the Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead are subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and other legislation, and may therefore be disclosed to a third party. Any views or opinions in this email are solely those of the author, and do not necessarily represent those of the Royal Borough. We also have partnerships with third parties (including Optalis and Achieving for Children who provide social care on behalf of the Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead). The content of any emails sent by employees of these partners remain their responsibility, and are not the Royal Borough's

responsibility. All emails sent by the Royal Borough are checked for viruses, but this does not constitute a guarantee that they are virus-free. Thank you http://www.rbwm.gov.uk